
Date: 2025-07-27
First Name: Wanda
Last Name: Garza-Arredondo
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: McAllen
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Texas’s current redistricting
process appears biased—and
disproportionately
disadvantages areas with high
populations of Black and Latino
residents.  President Trump is
advocating for Texas
Republicans to redraw the
congressional map to gain as
many as five additional GOP
leaning seats. These proposed
changes could suppress the
political power of communities
accounting for 95% of Texas'
population growth, aggrevating
existing concerns about
minority underrepresentation.

Mid-decade redraw:     
Uncommon and aimed at political
advantage during a special
session

Trump’s influence:
for Texas to gain five GOP-
favoring seats, distorting
representation

Disproportionate power:
GOP holds ~80% of delegation
despite only ~56% vote share

Minority impact:
Redraw likely dilutes voting



power of minority communities.

ComputerIP: 




